68 Hammond Street
Rochester, NY 14615
December 2, 1983

Mr. Rolf G. Kmehni
Mobay Chemical Corp.
Dyes & Pigments Div.
PO Drawer 2855

US Bypass 21

Rock Hill, SC 29731

Dear Rolf:
Thanks for your letter and invitation to speak at
the Williamsburg Conference. I am sure that it will be

an linteresting meeting.

However, I will be teaching my course at that time
and will not be able to attend.

Best wishes for the Holiday Season, and for the
Conference.

S&;serely,
X -

David L. MacAdam

m



